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Note by the secretariat 

 The annex to the present note contains a joint letter by Mr. Signar Gabriel, Federal Minister for 
the Environment, Nature Conservation and Nuclear Safety of Germany, and Mr. Sakihito Ozawa, 
Minister of the Environment of Japan, on an intergovernmental science-policy platform on biodiversity 
and ecosystem services. The secretariat has the honour to reproduce this letter for the information of 
participants. 
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